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AffIDAUIT 

The Board of Zoning Adjustment, Cit~ of Jonesboro, Arkansas, 
will hold a public hearing in the Council Chambers, Cit~ 

Hall, 31~ West Washington Street. Jonesboro, Arkansas, on: 

~nrch 20, 1995 at 4:00 p. m. 

One of the items on the agenda for this meeting is a request 
to the Board to approve a variance to the zoning ordinance 
concerning property that is adjacent to your property. You 
do have the opportunity to attend this meeting to voice ~our 

approval or disapproval if you wish. If you have any 
information such as a Bill of Assurance, any documentation, 
or any facts. that ~ou feel the Board should take into 
consideration before rendering a decision yOu are encouraged 
to submit such information to the Board. If the Board should 
render a decision that you feel is unfair or unjust you have 
the right to appeal the decision to Circuit Court. Detailed 
procedures on the appeal process may be obtained from the 
City Planning and Inspection Office, 31~ West Washington 
Avenue. 

REQUEST BY: Tim Stallings, at 2003 Vail Drive 

Description of variance requested: 3.5 ' variance in the 

side yard setback to bring new construction into compliance 

In affixin~ my signciture below I am ackno~lBdging my 
understanding of this request for a variance and the options 
I have available to me should I oppose this request for a 
variance. I further understand that my signature onl~ 

indicates my receipt of notification of the request for a 
variance and does not imply an approval by me of the proposed 
variance, unless so written by me. 
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Date 

County of ~~ 
State of ~--,. _ 

My commission expires~~~-y~-+ 

Charles Douglas Little 
Seal Notary Public 

Craighe d Co. Ar. 
My ComrT\i~&ion -xpires 10/17/99 

-r4 GJ 


